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ANOTHER GREAT WEEK AT KEPS 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thanks for your support this week…we really do appreciate it!   Yesterday our FOKE team delivered a 

fantastic Party on the playground and I am so grateful for what they did …and have done for our school 

community over the course of the year.   

 

The team  raised more money for school but most importantly, they organised a fun event for our school 

community.  Fun was had by all whether it be eating a sneaky treat from ‘Smoke and Ice’, throwing wet sponges 

at teachers or watching the amazingly talented Cheer and Dance troops that performed on the school field. 

Well done to all involved and thank you once again.  

 

Our KingEdwinner Awards also took place today and it was lovely to see the children celebrating wth each 

other as their friends were recognised for various achievements over the course of the year.  It was 

particularly pleasing to see the way that our youngest children showed such a sense of pride in seeing their 

peers up on stage.  They were throwing ‘High 5’s’ around like confetti today and we love to see this! 

 

Next week looks set to be a scorcher.  Please refer to communications sent out earlier this week regarding 

preparation for the extremely high temperatures predicted on Monday and Tuesday. We have the Cooling Units 

on hire and with all of the other measures, we feel well prepared for the weather.  Our FOKE Team have also 

kindly donated an ice lolly for every child in school – another lovely gesture. I am sure it will be well received!  

 

In the past couple of days our children have been completing their Sponsored mile event and they should have 

arrived home with their certificates.  It was amazing to see the children running their laps around our track.  A 

couple of children actually managed 4 miles over the course of the event…very impressive indeed.   It would be 

great if parents could send in any sponsor money collected by Wednesday of next week.  We will use this 

to ensure the children have even more fantastic play facilities in September.  Thanks in advance for dipping 

into the pocket and supporting KEPS yet again.  We are so grateful for your support.  Regardless of 

sponsorship – we are just so happy to see the daily mile track being used regularly by the children.  Our cross 

country team will definitely have a great season next year! 

 

Thank you again for all of your ongoing support – we are looking forward to a wonderful end to the academic 

year as we finish school on Thursday of next week…perhaps with a class v class water battle … who knows       
 

Kind regards,  

Mr Callaghan-Wetton 
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